
COTTONWOOD FIRE PROTECTION DISTRICT

OFFICIAL NOTICE
Date: 05/18/2025

Subject: Notification of Policy Implementation – Fire Marshal Equipment 
Authorization

Dear Community Members & Stakeholders,

We are writing to inform you that the Cottonwood Fire Protection District has 
officially approved and implemented a new policy authorizing our Fire Marshal, 
Mike Weeger, to carry both lethal and non-lethal equipment in the performance of 
his official duties.

This decision was made following a thorough review of safety protocols and 
operational needs, with the goal of enhancing our capacity to ensure the safety of 
our personnel and the communities we serve.

Please direct any questions or concerns regarding this policy to our office.

We appreciate your continued partnership and cooperation.

Sincerely,
Mike Weeger
Battalion Chief/Fire Marshal
Cottonwood Fire Protection District
mweeger@cottonwoodfd.com

530-347-4737 Ext 104
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